
   
 
 

THE DISTRICT OF SAANICH 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON AN OFFICIAL COMMUNITY PLAN BYLAW 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING for the purpose of a PUBLIC 

HEARING will be held at SPECTRUM COMMUNITY SCHOOL, 957 Burnside Road West (also known 

as 3751 Grange Road, PID: 001-796-011), Victoria, BC on SATURDAY, MARCH 17, 2018 at  

10:00 A.M., to allow the public to make verbal or written representation to Council with respect to the 
following proposed bylaw. 

 

“OFFICIAL COMMUNITY PLAN BYLAW, 2008, AMENDMENT BYLAW, 2017, NO. 9465” 

The purpose of the proposed bylaw is to remove all provisions related to the Environmental 
Development Permit Area from the Official Community Plan. The proposed bylaw will affect all lands 
throughout the District of Saanich that are subject to the Environmental Development Permit Area. 

 
Copies of the proposed bylaw may be inspected or obtained from the Legislative Services Division of 
the District of Saanich at the address set out below between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., from  
February 23, 2018 to March 16, 2018 inclusive, except for weekends and statutory holidays.  
 
Enquiries and comments regarding the proposed bylaw may be submitted by mail or by e-mail and 
must be received no later than 4:00 p.m. on Friday, March 16, 2018.  All correspondence submitted will 
form part of the public record and may be published in a meeting agenda.  
 
Legislative Services Division 
District of Saanich  
770 Vernon Avenue 
Victoria BC  V8X 2W7  
E-mail: council@saanich.ca 
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